
MULLUM MULLUM 
 COMMUNITY public MEETING 

WHERE: Pettet Room 
                Park Orchards Primary School 
                Bowmore Avenue  Park Orchards 
WHEN:   Tuesday  
     13th March 2012 

TIME:      7 pm—9.30 pm 

What should be in the  
2012/13 Council Budget 

 for Mullum Mullum Ward? 

An opportunity for you to input ideas 
on the development of the Manning-
ham Council Annual Budget with Ward 
Councillors Meg Downie and Graeme 
Macmillan 

RSVP 
MEG.DOWNIE@MANNINGHAM.VIC.GOV.AU                          0428 502 839 
GRAEME.MACMILLAN@MANNINGHAM.VIC.GOV.AU            0428 342 306 


